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Routes into Languages
increasing the take-up of languages from school to university

Academic year 2012-13
Incoming first year undergraduate students 

Survey of prior involvement with Routes into Languages 

Last year we surveyed more than 1200 first-year undergraduates in 34 universities across England and Wales. The survey set out to investigate whether students had been involved with Routes or other languages outreach activities while at school or college and the extent to which they believed these activities had improved their attitudes to language learning and influenced their decision to study languages at university.
Based on the success of last year’s survey, we would like to repeat it this year. Participants should be first-year undergraduates who are studying a language in some form at university (either as a named part of their degree or as an additional module). 

The form can be adapted to include your own university logo or your partner universities. 

We’d be grateful if you could distribute / arrange to send out the questionnaire. The Routes central team will be responsible for analysing the results of the survey.   
Please return completed surveys to your Routes regional project manager or to the Routes Central team at the University of Southampton by Friday 22 February 2013. 
Many thanks again 
The Routes into Languages Central team
Routes into Languages
University of Southampton | Avenue Campus | Southampton | SO17 1BF
023 8059 9413

The Routes into Languages programme was developed by three organisations working in partnership: the University Council of Modern Languages (UCML) the HE Academy Subject Centre for Languages, Linguistics and Area Studies (LLAS) and CILT, the National Centre for Languages.  

The Routes into Languages programme is funded by the Higher Education Funding Council for England (HEFCE).

